
 

Circular No.49/2023-24        31st July 2023 

Dear Parent, 

 

Kindly be informed that students ID card will be distributed on Tuesday, 1st August 2023. 

Students who were not a part of earlier photoshoot session, should be available tomorrow 

for the final photoshoot in regular school uniform. Students who haven’t received their 

uniform, can come in white T shirt and jeans.  

S/d 
Principal 


